National Mineral Development Corporation (NMDC) statement regarding the report “Our Mining Children” (India)
2 June 2005
NMDC provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the report “Our Mining Children: A report of the fact finding team on the child labourers in the iron ore and granite mines in Bellary district of Karnataka”, by mines, minerals & People (date of visit: 15-16 April 2005):

http://www.iicrd.org/cap/files/childlabourmines.pdf 
Please refer to your email regarding your weekly update mail due on 8 Jun 05 regarding ‘Our Mining Children’ relating to iron ore mining in Bellary-Hospet area.  I have to inform that NMDC is a public sector company operating a fully mechanised mine on iron ore at Donimalai.  It employs no child labour.  It is sensitive to and fully conforming to the norms of corporate social responsibility.  The report has correctly noted that NMDC has the largest iron ore mine in Bellary-Hospet sector conforming to all legal requirements in employment and labour welfare.  None of the issues raised in the reports on child labour, exploitation of women and environmental impact have any bearing with NMDC.
L.M. Senapaty, General Manager (Human Resource Development & Information Services)
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